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December 21, 2012:
The End of the World As We Know It?
December 21, 2012 marks the end of the current cycle of time according to the Maya

calendar. But does that mean that the Maya predicted the end of the world on that
date? Will time stop, the Earth stop rotating on its axis, the sun become a supernova,
and will our entire solar system get sucked into a giant black hole at the center of our

galaxy? Should we all be exchanging Christmas gifts early in December 2012, because
none of us are going to make it to the 25th of that month? Inquiring minds want to

know. Our very popular Connecticut State University archaeology professor Dr. Ken
Feder will attempt to ease your concerns about 2012 because he knows the Maya

didn’t predict anything particularly momentous on that date. Then again, maybe he’s
part of a government cover-up to prevent widespread panic before it’s lights out for

good. You decide at 7:30 p.m. on April 19 at 700 Hartford Turnpike in Hamden.

MONDAY, APRIL 19, 2010

Coffee & Conversation 7:30 pm — Program 8:00 pm
Unitarian Society of New Haven
700 Hartford Turnpike, Hamden

Free and open to the public — ample onsite parking

How to get there:

From I-91 (N or S): Take exit 10 onto Rt. 40. Take the first
exit. Turn left at stop light at end of ramp. Turn left at next
stop light onto Hartford Turnpike. Continue south through
two stop lights (at Dixwell Avenue and Skiff Street). The

Society is 2/3 mile past Skiff Street on the right.

From the Wilbur Cross Parkway (Route 15): Take exit 61.
At end of ramp turn south toward New Haven. At the

second stop light turn left onto Skiff Street. Proceed to
second stop light. Turn right onto Hartford Turnpike. The

Society is 2/3 mile on your right.
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